
The regular P&R CAC meeting for December 5th has been cancelled due to the Master Plan Open 
House Meeting: 

TOWN OF VICTOR – PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

VICTOR PARKS AND RECREATION MASTER PLAN OPEN HOUSE MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Town of Victor will be having a public meeting in an 
open house style format pertaining to the update of its ’ Parks and Recreation Master 
Plan. 

Place:                   
Victor Town Hall
Main Meeting Room
85 East Main Street
Victor, NY  14564

Date:                    
Wednesday, December 5, 2018 

Time:                    
6:30 p.m.  E.S.T.

Questions pertaining to the project in general shall be directed to Brian Emelson, CPRE, 
Director of Parks and Recreation at (585) 742-0141 / bemelson@town-victor-ny.us.

http://www.victorny.org/08a9f19e-bc46-4b34-a0de-2dada20dad75



